Lynn Bielawiec

Richard J Field

Sent:

Thursday, April 19, 2018 2:21 PM

To:

Charter Revision

Commission Members,

I am not sure I can make the meeting tonight and wanted to let you all know what a great job you have done. I read the document you have submitted and consider the changes made, very well thought out and articulated. Staggered terms are much needed for the continuity of the Council and BoE. It makes it very hard for the first year of the term if everyone needs a learning curve. Having served on both Council and BoE I know how difficult it is to just jump in.

Thank you for all the time and dedication on this important Town document. You have again demonstrated how Tolland's volunteer citizens keep our town the great place it is.

Rick Field

Sent from Mail for Windows 10



This email has been checked for viruses by Avast antivirus software. www.avast.com